25th February 2022

Reception News

e

[

Our topic is Barnaby Bear (Cold Places)

This week in Reception

This week we have been learning about cold places
and read the book ‘Penguin’. We then painted our
own pictures with Penguins in. In maths we have
been finding different ways to make numbers.

Phonics

Click on Fred to practise ‘Fred Talk-
ing’ at home!

Click on the sounds to practise the
sounds and blending at home.




= Next week in Reception

Literacy

We will read the book ‘Lily and the Polar Bears’.

We will be learning about polar bears and writ-
ing about what the polar bears did in the story.
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Maths

Next week we will be playing addition games
and thinking about what numbers we need to
put into our addition machine to make the
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We will also be identifying and naming 2D and
3D shapes.

Understanding of the World

We will learning about the concepts ‘near’ and
‘far’. We will be thinking about different
climates and comparing them. We will also
think about what materials would be suitable
for gloves.

Expressive Arts and Design

We will be planning and making our own
collage pictures of polar bears. We will think
about which colours we need to show that it is
a cold place.

Messages

Thursday 3rd March is World Book
Day!

Remember to come dressed as your
favourite character from a book!

Word Aware

Next week we are learning
these words:

thick distance

huddled

moment realise




